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Orla Higgins

From: Dave Clarke
Sent: Friday 25 April 2025 15:21
To: Orla Higgins
Subject: RE: 240514_CCC_DC re roads design aghada_s23032

Hi Orla

I have reviewed and no planning objection to what is proposed in terms of the parking spaces / realignment of
footpath. Thank you for considering my comments.

I would ask the that the works to the footpath at the entrance (both the development side and opposite side)
achieve similar to what Roads did at the other entrance as seen below

Also when at detailed design stage I would suggest the resurfacing of the existing parking / turning area be
completed in porous macadam.

Regards

Dave
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